
     
 

   

 
     

 

 

 
   

 

 

 
 

  
 

   
 

   
  

I I DI II I 

RECALL INFORMATION PROVIDED YESTERDAY TO THE BOARD OF PHARMACY WAS INCORRECT. THE 
CORRECT INFORMATION IS BELOW. 

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Product Catalog 
Number Product Description Batch 

Number 
Distribution 
Date Range 

Expiration 
Date 

P5872 

(NDC: 0264-9587-
20) 

Heparin Sodium 25,000 USP units per 
250 ml (100 USP units per ml) in 50/o 
Dextrose Injection in Excel® 

IV Container 

J7B259 
27 Mar 2017 

- 27 Apr 2017 
31 Aug 2019 

B. Braun Medical Inc. (BBMI) is recalling one (1) batch of the product above due to a failure in ongoing 
stability data. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality assurance 
and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


